
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

SPLASH PAD 
RIBBON CUTTING 

 
SEPTEMBER 10, 2019 – 5:15 P.M.  

 
ROBERT SMITH FAMILY PARK 

1220 CD BOREN PARKWAY 
FATE, TEXAS  

 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

NOTICE is hereby given that a quorum of the Fate City Council, Fate Municipal 
Development District No. 1, Fate Development Corporation, Planning and Zoning 
Commission, Capital Impact Advisory Committee, Zoning Board of Adjustment, and the 
Parks and Recreation Advisory Board may be in attendance at the splash pad ribbon 
cutting event on September 10, 2019 beginning at 5:15 p.m. being held at Robert Smith 
Family Park, 1220 C.D. Boren Parkway, Fate, Texas, at which time City business/issues 
may be discussed, but no action will be taken. 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
CERTIFICATE 

 
I hereby certify that the above NOTICE OF QUORUM was filed and posted on the 
Bulletin Board at City Hall, 1900 CD Boren Parkway, City of Fate, Texas on the 6th 
day of September, 2019 at 10:40 a.m. and remained so posted until removed as 
indicated below, pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act. This notice was likewise 
posted on the city website at www.cityoffate.com. The City of Fate is accessible to 
persons with disabilities. Please call (972) 771-4601 at least 48 hours in advance if 
you need assistance.  
 
 

__________________________________ 
Jessica Larson, Deputy City Secretary 

 

Removed from the Bulletin Board at City Hall on ______________________ by: 

___________________________. 

http://www.cityoffate.com/

